
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF FOOD AND AGRICULTURE 
Title 3 of the California Code of Regulations 

 
Notice of Changes to Text of Proposed Regulations 

 
May 28, 2021 

 
 
Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8 (c), and section 44 
of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the Department of Food and Agriculture 
is providing notice of changes made to proposed regulation section 3287, which pertains 
to the Spotted Lanternfly Exterior Quarantine. The proposed regulation’s public 
comment period was open between October 2, 2020 and November 19, 2020, with a 
second comment period between February 24, 2021 and March 10th, 2021. The proposed 
changes include incorporating the following document by refence: Checklist Guide For 
Individuals Moving Non-Commercial Items From A Spotted Lanternfly Quarantine Area 
(May 2021). 
 
The Department will accept written comments regarding the proposed changes between 
May 28, 2021 and June 14, 2021. The public may submit comments on all changes being 
proposed in the modified regulation text. All written comments must be submitted to the 
Department no later than June 14, 2021, and addressed to: 
 

Dean Kelch 
Department of Food and Agriculture 
Plant Health and Pest Prevention Services 
2800 Gateway Oaks Dr, Suite #200 
Sacramento, CA 95833 
dean.kelch@cdfa.ca.gov  
916.403.6650 
916.651.2900 (FAX) 
 
 

All written comments received by June 14, 2021 that pertain to any indicated changes will 
be reviewed and responded to by the Department’s staff as part of the compilation of the 
rulemaking file. Comments to any changes to the text and the attached checklist will be 
accepted.  
 
INTERNET ACCESS 
The Department has posted the information regarding this proposed regulatory action on 
its Internet website (https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/plant/Regulations.html). 
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